
Sayers, Margery

From: Sigaty, Mary Kay
Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 12:30 PM
To: Feldmark, Jessica; Sayers, Margery

Subject: Proposed salaries for County Council and County Executive

From: ome <pjfarragut@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 9:07 AM
To: cball@howardcountymd.gov; Sigaty, Mary Kay; Fox, Greg; Terrasa/ Jen; Weinstein, Jan

Subject: Proposed salaries for County Council and County Executive

Howard County Council members,

I read that the Compensation Review Commission has recommended that County Council salaries be increased to
$80,000 for members elected during the next election cycle. I do not agree with this recommendation. I strongly believe
that the County Council position should be viewed as a part-time job so we continue to have citizen representatives that
serve not because of salary but because of their desire to improve our community and serve the public. I know from
personal experience that if one has a full time job, there are many challenges in sometimes working 80 hours in a
week. However a number of people who served on the Council met this challenge. The fact that Council members have a
professional assistant along with other Council support staff make the task manageable.
I think the new salaries for Council members and the County Executive should reflect the current rate of inflation of slightly
more than 2% per year, so over the four year term, the salary should increase 8 to 10%. I believe the public would view
this increase as reasonable and justifiable.
Thank You
Paul Farragut


